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Former President’s Message 
We are off to a wonderful start on our new Guild 
year!  It was so good to see everyone after our break 
and catch up with all that has been going on.  We had 
a great turnout with lots of visitors and NEW 
Members.  Yea!!  Our speaker was  so interesting as 
well.  And we didn’t have to store the chairs.  Thanks 
to everyone for making it such a fun evening. 
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Speakers & Workshops 
at a Glance 

Wendy Knight 
Lecture/Meeting: Sept. 10th 
Workshop: Sun. Sept. 16th 

Kathryn Pellman 
Lecture/Meeting:Oct. 8th 
Workshop: Tues. Oct. 9th 

Linda Wagner 
Lecture/Meeting: Nov. 5th 
Workshop: Tues. Nov. 6th 

Mel Beach 
Lecture/Meeting: Jan 14th 
Workshop: Tues. Jan 15th 

Leah Zieber 
Lecture/Meeting: Feb. 11th 
Workshop: Tues. Feb. 12th 

Mary Tabar 
Lecture/Meeting: March 11th 
Workshop: Sat. March 16th 

Deborah Boschert 
Lecture/Meeting: May 13th 
Workshop: Tues. May 14th 

All Workshops at 
Paradise Sewing 

Patchwork Post  
www.friendshipquilterssd.org 

Shelly Gragg: Webmaster 
Laura Martin:Newsletter Editor 

Email: FriendshipQuiltersSD@gmail.org  

http://www.friendshipquilterssd.org
http://www.friendshipquilterssd.org
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Remember to sign up for the UFO Challenge.  It is 
only $10 to sign up and think of all the unfinished 
projects you can get done to make room for more.  I 
will be helping Marilyn this year so we will be busy 
buying prizes and making sure we have enough buttons 
for your UFO badges. 

Dianne and I are very excited about starting a Guild 
beginner, small art quilt group.  Look for our intro 
article inside this newsletter.   

Candy should be back from her vacation for October’s 
meeting.  She should be all fresh and full of new ideas.   

Keep on quilting, 
Charleen 
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QUILT RETREAT 

We have three openings for our 
October Quilt Retreat .  Our 
Retreat is scheduled for Friday 
October 19 through Sunday 
October 21.  A single room is 
$402, Double is $302 and a Triple 
is $272.  The cost includes your 
meals. Payment will need to be 
paid in full at the October Quilt 
Guild Meeting.  

If you have never joined us for a 
retreat, please think about joining 
us in October.  It is not very often 
that we have openings so close 
to retreat time, so we would love 
to have you join us.  If interested, 
please e-mail me at 
colleen.sandiego@gmail.com.  I 
would be happy to answer any 
questions you may have. 

  

Colleen McCune 

Quilt Retreat Chair 
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LIBRARY NEWS
We started off the new season with a great book sale and earned $30.00 toward another addition to our library.  
If you have any ideas or suggestions about which New Book we should purchase - please let us know!!!  We are 
always eager to get suggestions from our members.

The library checked out 48 books and we took reserves for 5 books for next month.  If you see or hear about a book that 
we have in our library - we are happy to reserve it for you.  Call or e-mail or see us at the Library Table!!   You can even just 
make a list of books that you'd enjoy browsing and give us the list!!  

We have recently added a few new books to our library:

QUILTS IN AMERICA - Kaffee Fassett

EASY STACK QUILTS - Paula Doyle

SIMPLE WHATNOTS  - A BATCH OF SATISFYINGLY SCRAPPY LITTLE QUILTS -  Kim Diehl

APP 2 APPLIQUE - Dianne Hire

CUT & SHUFFLE QUILTS  -  Jan Ochterbeck

MODERN QUILT MAGIC -  Victoria Wolfe

THE BIG BOOK OF CIVIL WAR QUILTS  

See you at the Library Table!!

Yvonne Gagne

Marilyn Kirschen

MEMBERSHIP

Members: 106

September Attendance: 86

Guests: 6

New Members: 8

Thanks, Michele & Grace



Friendship Quilter’s of San Diego October  2018

 

�4

PROGRAMS

WORKSHOP

Our workshop this month is called Paper Dolls for Grown Ups. It is 
about creativity, rethinking how you look at fabric, exploring decorative 
stitches and most importantly having FUN! 

Each fashionista that you create will be unique and is usually an 
expression of your personality. Finished pieces are small, so you will not 
be left with the dreaded UFO.

I already checked out the fabric at Paradise and found some super fun 
prints with donuts, dogs, cats, popsicles and hedgehogs! What will you 
find in your stash to tell your story?

All levels of experience are welcome. All that you need to be able to do is 
turn on your sewing machine and thread the needle. 

Kathryn will be teaching this class at Quilt Festival in Houston in 
November. So, if you cant make it for her class, then here is your chance 
to be the early bird!

Workshop will be held at Paradise Sewing on Tuesday, October 9th from 
10-4pm. There will be an $8 handout fee payable in class. Programs will 
be providing some salad bar starters and you are invited to bring a 
topping and ??? for a shared lunch.

LECTURE
Meet our October guest lecturer, Kathryn Pellman. She is an artist, 
fashionista, cook, baker, gardener and storyteller. Her whimsical quilts 
combine fashion and quilting along with her passions to create single 
frame cartoon stories that invoke fashion illustration and feature mostly 
long limbed and knobby kneed female figures she call fashionistas. She 
describes her quilts as a celebration of women and femininity.
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PHILANTHROPHY
Philanthropy would like to thank very sincerely an anonymous angel who donated a generous 
check in order for us to purchase a new roll of batting. Please know, dear angel, that it will warm 
many tired, aching bodies! Thank you again. 

That's it! I quilt!

Ruth O’Neil 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In The News

      Are you intrigued but feel intimidated by the thought of making art quilts?  If so, join 
Charleen and Dianne as we search for answers and ways to express ourselves.  This is a group 
for new textile artists at the beginning stage so we can find our way together.  No meeting 
times or dates have been set yet, but they will be during the day. 
 We have some helpful books to use in learning techniques and getting ideas and you 
probably have ideas to share.  We would like to start with collage and how to get started. 
If that sounds good to you, come on and join us.  It will be fun! 
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OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS
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Erica Furman- 11th

Ruth Jones-19th

Barbara Maietta- 19th

Holly Torrez- 20th

Ellen Lundie- 25th

Remember to bring a wrapped gift for a door prize in your

birthday month!

PLEASE BRING A QUILT TO DISPLAY FOR OUR POWAY 
PERFORMING ART CENTER QUILT SHOW

 FRIENDSHIP QUILTER’S BOARD MEETING

Monday October 1st

6:30pm
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FRIENDSHIP QUILTER’S SPONSORS
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